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Special Update for School Community Week 7, 6 - 10 September
4.09.21

Staff will be at school on Monday 6 September to prepare learning activities and resources for
your child. Teachers will be making contact with you during the weekend to see if more learning
resources are required.

As in the previous two weeks please refer to the timetable for you or a family member to come
to the school hall at a set time to pick up your child's hard pack starting from midday. For those
parents/caregivers who are unable to do this, we will drop off your child's hard pack to your
place of residence.

12.00pm - 1.00pm Parents and caregivers of Junior students
1.00pm - 2.00pm Parents and caregivers of Middle students
2.00pm - 3.00pm Parents and caregivers of Senior students

The front and rear car parks will be available for parking. Please observe the public health
requirements of wearing a mask, maintaining physical distance of 2 metres, sanitising hands,
and checking in via the COVID-19 Tracer App which will be located at the front entrance to the
hall. Once you have your child's hard pack please use the doors at the front of the hall to exit.
Only one person per whanau/family may enter to pick up a hard pack. We appreciate your
support with these procedures. Thank you!

The government will be providing an update on Monday regarding Alert Level 3 which is
scheduled to remain in place until Tuesday 11.59pm. If there is a change to Alert Level 2
here are the main requirements for schools/kura.

At Alert Level 2, all early learning services, schools, kura and tertiary education facilities are
open to everyone.

Schools should put extra public health control measures in place to prevent the spread of
COVID-19 and keep staff, akonga (students) and tamariki (children) safe.

Schools should provide distance learning options for tamariki (children) who cannot attend
school — for example, if they need to self-isolate.



School events or activities like performances, cultural events and sports can continue. Akonga
(students) and teachers do not need to physically distance themselves. But parents, carers and
whanau who visit the school should try to keep 2 metres apart from people they do not know.

Contact tracing will be in place for all parents/caregivers and visitors coming into school. Please
use the QR code poster outside the school office entrance at your entrances. Everyone must
enter the school at the school office.

If a child or staff member is sick, they should stay home. If they have cold or flu symptoms they
should call their doctor or Healthline on 0800 358 5453 for advice about getting tested. If
recommended to get tested, they should do so.

Take care, stay safe, stay well.

Nga mihi
Nicky Brell & Staff



